erSchy Environmental, Inc.

April 23, 2007

Mr. Pritpaul Sappal
2718 Washburn Court
Vallejo, CA 94591

RE:  Surety Bond for Off-Site Monitoring Wells
Dear Mr. Sappaul,

HerSchy Environmental Inc. is pleased to inform you that we have coordinated with the
Alameda County Environmental Health Department regulator, and have obtained samples from
ongoing construction in the roadway adjacent to 6211 San Pablo Avenue. The samples will help
in determining contamination mass estimates for your site.

We eagerly await your response to our February 5, 2007 letter asking your cooperation in
obtaining surety bonds required by the City of Oakland to proceed with encroachment permits for
two off-site monitoring wells. Data from the monitoring wells will allow us to complete
contamination mass estimates for your site. As you are aware, HerSchy Environmental Inc.
performed significant negotiation with the City of Oakland to allow the surety bonding process,
and we do not want to lose the window of opportunity to install the monitoring the wells as soon
as possible.

If you are having difficulty obtaining the required surety bonds, please contact us at your
earliest opportunity, it is imperative that we proceed with monitoring well installation as soon as
possible. We cannot proceed without your continued cooperation.

With best regards,
HerSchy Environmental Inc.

Scott J acksW\l\

Senior Project Geologist

cc: Mr. Hernan Gomez, Oakland Fire Services Agency
Mrs. Susan M. Torrence, Deputy District Attorney
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